
MOBILE FOOD VENDOR WORKSHOPS 

LEARN HOW TO GET AN 
“A” GRADE 

The New York City Health Department has new letter grading rules for mobile 
food vendors. Attend a workshop to learn about the new rules and best 
practices for achieving an “A” grade. Register today for an upcoming 
workshop. 

 
 

December 3, 4 and 6, 2018  
4:30 p.m. to 7 p.m.  
New York City Health Department  
125 Worth Street, New York, NY 10013 
Room 1020, Customer Service Office 

 
December 5, 2018  
3:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
Health Academy 
160 West 100th Street, Room 307 
New York, NY 10025 

 
December 12, 2018  
6:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.  
New York City Health Department  
42-09 28th Street, Room 3-32, Herman Biggs Auditorium 
Long Island City, NY 11101 

 
December 19, 2018  
3:30 p.m. to 6 p.m.  
Health Academy  
160 West 100th Street, Basement Auditorium 
New York, NY 10025 

 
To register, visit surveymonkey.com/r/MFVworkshops. For more 
information, call 646-632-6203 or email mfvinspections@health.nyc.gov. 

 
 

       
To request additional accommodations please call 646-632-6203 or email mfvinspections@health.nyc.gov 72 hours before the event 
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